

NEWS RELEASE

July 15, 2022 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 125 S. Prospect Avenue Elmhurst, IL 60126 elmhurstpubliclibrary.org

Contact Information:

Rita Perona, Head of Marketing Office: 630-279-8696

Email: Rita.Perona@elmlib.org

Library Celebrates End of Summer Reading with Outdoor Celebration Outdoor Celebration is the 'Cherry on Top' of a Delicious Summer of Reading

Elmhurst, IL – To celebrate the conclusion of a successful Summer Reading program, the Library invites families to a Summer Celebration on Saturday, July 30, an outdoor party with crafts, games, and other food-themed activities. The celebration will be outside on the South Lawn of the Library, against the beautiful backdrop of Wilder Park, which is directly adjacent to the Library.

All summer long, participants logged their reading minutes in order to earn prizes. The Summer Reading theme, "Reading Is So Delicious," inspired a whimsical transformation of the Kids' Library, including food-related décor throughout the Kids' Library such as giant pieces of candy suspended from the ceiling and faux farmstands like "Peter's Pickled Veggies." Programming also tied in to the theme: popular events attended by kids included Lettuce Make Snacks Together, Sew a Breakfast Plushie, and storytimes with books and songs about tasty treats.

Info:

Summer Celebration Saturday, July 30 11:30 a.m.-2:30 p.m.

Outside: South Lawn of Elmhurst Public Library

125 S. Prospect Ave.

For more information, visit elmlib.org.

